
 

 

May 28, 2019 

 

 TO: API 20E Monogram Licensees  

API 20E Monogram Applicants 

API Auditors 

 

FROM:  API Monogram/APIQR Programs  

RE:  API Spec 20E Licensing Information Form changes 

Please be advised that the API Spec 20E Licensing Information Form has been updated with 

changes that includes the addition of Thread Forming types and a name change. 

Changes to the API Spec 20E Licensing Information Form include: 

 

Product Description 

 

Thread Forming 

Cold Formed Bolts, Screws, and Nuts  
• Machined (new addition) 

• Rolled Threads 

Machined Bolts, Screws, and Nuts 
(Formerly “Fully Machined Bolts, Screws, 

and Nuts”)  

• Machined 

• Rolled Threads (new addition) 

 

There are no immediate actions required by the licensed organizations. The scope of API 20E 

licensed manufacturers will be revised as necessary once the verification of conformity to the 

requirements is demonstrated during the next scheduled API audit 

 

The updated API Spec 20E Licensing Information Form can be found on the API website at:  

API Monogram & APIQR: Resources. 

 

 A copy of this notification can be found on the API website at: API Monogram/APIQR: Program & 

Spec Updates. 

 

The licensed or applicant organization is required to maintain at least one copy of the most current 

edition of the English language version of the API Product Specification(s) under which it is licensed 

or seeking licensure. Current API publications may be purchased in the API Monogram Web Store.  

 

For any questions regarding the changes to the Licensing program for API Spec 20E, please contact 

us at certification@api.org . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.api.org/products-and-services/api-monogram-and-apiqr/resources#tab-monogram-licenses
http://www.api.org/products-and-services/api-monogram-and-apiqr/advisories-updates#tab_program-spec-updates
http://www.api.org/products-and-services/api-monogram-and-apiqr/advisories-updates#tab_program-spec-updates
https://www.astm.org/api-store/
mailto:certification@api.org


 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support in maintaining the highest quality and product 

standards throughout the oil and gas industry. 

 

Together, we can Power Past Impossible! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Bowie 

Manager, Monogram/APIQR 

 

SB:kp 

https://powerpastimpossible.org/

